
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Dundas Laneway

Original Message 
From: Pamela Iredale
Sent: Dune-26-17 5:07 P 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Dundas Laneway

To Hamilton City Councillors.

Please vote NO to the closure of the Dundas Public Laneway.

Safety issues on Sydenham Street have not been effectively addressed and the installation of
posts by the sidewalk present serious problems for pedestrians and cyclists.

As usual., Ms. Vanderbeek's solutions are short sighted and "slap-dash".

Thank you.,

Pamela Iredale

Sent from my iPad
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